
 

New PSA Chief negotiator 
 

The PSA has made some changes to collective bargaining section to enhance its service to promote 

members interests. 

 

Members should therefore note that Janta Shortie has been appointed as the new PSA Chief 

Negotiator for the Department of Mineral Resources and Energy (DMRE).  Her contact details are as 

follows: Tel no: 012-3030 6606; Mobile: 082 880 8929 and email address: janta.shortie@psa.co.za.  

Her immediate manager is Jannie Oosthuizen and his contact details are as follows: Tel no: 012-303 

6509 and email address: jannie.oosthuizen@psa.co.za. 

 

Members are advised to refer all collective bargaining issues (Mutual Interest) that need to be 

consulted on or negotiated to the new chief negotiator. 
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